Minutes JBCCC October 12, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Joe Barone, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.
15 members present.

Treasurer’s Report:

Previous Balance $3,990.63

Income 455.00
Expenses (209.00)
New Balance $4,236.63

Motion to accept the Treasurers report made by:
Joe Boyle
2" by Joe Barachie
All in favor, motion carried
Secretary’s Report:

Minutes from the September meeting were read.

Report of membership 2016:
70 paid members, 6 not paid

Motion to accept the Secretaries report was made by:
Joe Curran
2" by Howard Boehringer
All in favor, motion carried
Old Business:

Merchandise — Joe Barone reported we had a few sales at the cruise.

Lehighton Halloween Parade — We will meet around 3pm in the vicinity of 9" and Coal Streets.
At the end of the parade we will meet at the Lehighton Community Center for refreshments.

Jim Thorpe Halloween Parade — We will meet around 3pm at the high school parking lot next to
the stadium. After the parade we will meet at the Memorial Hall for refreshments.

Christmas Party — The date is set for December 14™, 7pm. The board will meet to work out the
details and present at the November meeting.

Audit of the Books — The board will be meeting on November 3™ to complete the audit.

Dash Plaques — We will deplete the remainder of the list of members before starting over with a
new.



New Business:

CarID — Tim Koch’s been working on the advertising for on our website. They have agreed to
pay us $10 a month. We now have a Paypal account set up for the club to which they will send
us 6 months at a time. There is a fee which will come out to $2.04 giving the club $57.96 for
each 6 month payment.

New Members — We received 3 applications for membership. Tony & Joan Przasnski of
Lehighton sponsored by Jim Moll, Tim & Tiffany Snyder of Lehighton sponsored by Todd
Kriner and Patrick & Lindsay Miller of Jim Thorpe sponsored by Andy Yurchak.

A motion to accept the new members was made:
Frank Mertz
2" by Joe Barachie
All in favor, motion carried

Fall Cruise — Dave Kost brought up that it would be nice to try to do at least one more Ice Cream
Cruise or just a drive to somewhere. After some discussion it was decided that the remainder of
October probably will not work but maybe we can try for Sunday, November 6" in the
afternoon. We will watch the weather and see if we can do it.

Ed Solt mentioned that it would be a good idea if we could have some kind of a name tag made
up so members would know who are other members.

Nominations:
President Joe Barone, Sr.
Vice-President Phil Botti
Treasurer Tim Koch
Secretary Tim Koch
Correspondence:

LV Academy Show — They are hosted their 3 Annual Power-Up Mixer scheduled for Friday,
October 14 from 6:30 to 9:30pm.
With there being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by:

Frank Mertz

2" by All

All in favor, motion carried

Meeting closed for business: 8:20 pm

Tim Koch, Secretary



